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Dear CMCA Members, 

 Well here it is March already! Here 
in the Mountains we have had a cou-
ple of  days of  “Spring” weather but I 
personally know it will not last.  Ru-
mor has it snow will be in Snowmass 
through May!  Oh joy because the ski 
season ends in April!  Not the first 
time and definitely won’t be the last.  
I am proud to say we do have a cur-
rent list of  CMCA Committee Chairs 
and Vice-Chairs now available on the 
CMCA Web Site, and in this newslet-
ter. Our Education Co-Chairs are 
hard at work securing space and 
working out the logistics for our first 
CMCA Educational Conference in 
September of  2017.  More informa-
tion to follow!  I am working to se-
cure meeting space in June following 
the Colorado Municipal League An-
nual Conference to hold two days of  
Master Classes on June 24 and 25th 
which is Friday and Saturday.  I real-
ize this may be late notice and I will 
personally keep you informed of  the 
classes and location as they are final-
ized. 
 Personally and professionally I 
never cared much for change; I 
would fight tooth and nail and be 
miserable. I no longer feel that way!  I 
now embrace the freedom to take the 
change and make it a positive in my 
life.  The possibilities are endless!  
There will always be a few bumps in 
the road but the spring flowers will 

still bloom.  This relates to our new 
direction for our Membership and our 
Educational opportunities. 
 The  70th Annual IIMC conference 
is being held in Omaha Nebraska this 
year and the dates are May 22 – 25, 
2016.  Registration is now available 
and the classes being provided are ex-
cellent.  Please be sure to check the 
IIMC Web Site and register now. 
There are also scholarship opportuni-
ties through CMCA and IIMC.  Hope 
to see you there.  Again I thank you 
for the opportunity to serve you! 
 

Rhonda B. Coxon, CMC 
CMCA President 
Town of  Snowmass Village 
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Email Simplified… 
thanks to the Web Page Committee 
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